
Friday Update, September 15, 2023 
 
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday update, September 15, 2023. 

 
Parenting in the Digital Age 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

During the months of September and October, all schools are focusing on 
supporting our students to be in school daily and on time. Please know that if 
your child is needing assistance with attendance, we have supports in place to 
assist the family. We thank you for partnering with us to support your child.  
 

 

GET READY!

KNOW THE SCHOOL
CALENDAR

Schedule appointments
outside of school hours

when you can.
Plan vacations during breaks

from school. 

PROMOTE GOOD HEALTH
Eat balanced meals, stay active and get a good night's sleep.

ESTABLISH
ROUTINES

Evenings routines help
prepare your child for a

stress-free morning.

KEEP IN TOUCH!

ATTENDANCE
EXCELLENT

STARTS AT HOME! 

STAY POSITIVE

Establish routines in the
morning and set alarms.

Talk to your child about
school in a positive way. 

Be involved in your child's
learning & stay in touch with

your child's teacher  &
school. 

September
Attendance 
Awareness

 Month



 

 

 
I look forward to holding Coffee with the Superintendent meetings at all 9 schools 
during the months of September and October. All meetings will be in English and 
Spanish. At the meetings, I will be sharing information about what is occurring in 
our District, and supports that are taking place in our schools to assist your child, 
both in academics and social/emotional wellness. Looking forward to seeing you 
soon.  
 

 
 

 



NOW HIRING!! Come Support our Arts Program!! 
 

 
 

 
Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
 

 

 
 


